

February 18, 2021

Leslie Kristof, Campus President Keiser University 9400 SW Discovery Way Port St. Lucie, FL 34987

RE: Keiser University Letter of Support

Dear Ms. Kristof:

Keiser University has served our Treasure Coast community since 1999 and we value our relationship. Our collaborative partnerships allow us to change and enrich lives and continue to provide a foundation of educational excellence throughout our community especially in the medical field.

Keiser University provides a quality education to hundreds of students which we employ in several areas of our facilities both in clinical and administrative roles. They prepare students to graduate and work directly in the field in well-paid positions at Cleveland Clinic Florida.

In addition to hiring graduates, we have the pleasure of partnering for speaking engagements in the classroom, serving as members of the university's advisory board, and helping with mock interviews giving direct feedback to the students, staff, and faculty of each program. We host hiring events and informational seminars for Keiser's students as well as provide hundreds of opportunities each year for students to participate in hands on externships where students perform their clinical rotations at our facilities alongside of our world-class staff.

We appreciate our support and success in such endeavors with Keiser University. We look forward to our future working with the university and providing the best in healthcare on the Treasure Coast.

Sincerely,

Robert L. Lord, Jr.

President